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27 April 1992 

The Secretary 
Convention for a Democratic South Africa 
P O Box 307 
ISANDO 
1600 

Dear Secretary 

The Black Sash supports the ANC's proposal that a "Voice of Codesa" radio 
programme and weekly publications be introduced to inform the public 
about these crucial discussions. It is to be hoped that broadcasts will 
cover discussions in all five working groups and not just those of Group 
1V (concerned with the reincorporation of the TBVC states) as the reports 
of the proposal seem to imply. 

At its National Conference in March, the Black Sash expressed its concern 
that so little information is forthcoming and called on Codesa to "make its 
proceedings public by carrying them in full on radio and TV". 

Sincerely 

» BEI 
C Malhérbe 

for the Black Sash Cape Western Regional Council 

  
 


